
 

 

  

 
 
Dear Friends, Supporters and Clients – 
 
The research team at SP&R would like to extend a special invitation to join us 
for an important Zoom Telephone Conference Call where we will review 
SP&R’s exclusive Presidential polling conducted by our firm in key 
battleground states in recent weeks (PA, WI, AZ, NC, FL), and give 
predictions on the outcome of the 2020 POTUS election.  A special focus of 
the call will be how current polling in key battleground states compares to 
2016 at this same time in the election cycle when many other pollsters 
predicted an election victory for Democratic nominee Hillary Clinton. 
  
The Zoom meeting will be held Thursday, October 29, from 3PM-4PM 
EST.  This invitation is reserved exclusively for SP&R friends, followers and 
clients. Although there is no charge to attend, SP&R President & CEO 
Jim Lee is respectfully requesting that attendees agree to make a 
charitable contribution to the “Janine Lee Memorial Scholarship 
Foundation at UNLV”, created in memory of Jim’s beloved younger sister 
who died tragically at the age of forty six after graduating from UNLV Law 
School in Las Vegas, Nevada.  Donations in the $100.00 - $500.00 range are 
welcome; additional details will be shared prior to the call. 
  
To register for this exclusive Zoom telephone call, please email Brian Hand 
at brian@susquehannapolling.com.  Thank you for your attention. 
  
Jim Lee, President 
Susquehanna Polling and Research, Inc. 
Office:  717-540-9900 
Cell:  717-215-1122 
  

  
   

 


